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2024 Planned Construction 

With the Investing in Canada Infrastructure Program (ICIP) funding announcement for 

the final elements of the BRT project (Red and Blue line) on June 28, 2024, the 

Administration is proceeding with tendering three contracts in July 2024 for construction 

of components of 14 BRT stations in the 2024 construction season.  The 14 planned 

locations are shown on the following map: 

 

 

The earliest possible start date for construction is the week of August 19, 2024, with 

completion in November 2024.  

The work undertaken in 2024 will consist of concrete platform construction, concrete 

bus stopping pads in the lane adjacent to the platform, installation of utility conduit 

under the platform, and construction of short sections of concrete sidewalk at some 

locations.  

Construction of the BRT stations’ concrete platforms and stopping pads will continue 

with plans for 30 stations in 2025, 30 stations in 2026, and 14 stations in 2027.  The 

above-ground components (shelter, lighting, information display boards, etc.) of the 

stations will be constructed starting in 2026 and continue until the spring of 2028.  

Design of the fiber optic cable network will begin in 2024; installation of fiber optic 

cables is scheduled to begin in 2026. 


